
Welcome to Issue 3 of the School PTA Newsletter with important updates on progress 
so far and information on key events for the remainder of the school year.

Sports Day began with the launch of the Mary Hare Sports 
Appeal, which is aiming to raise £5 million to develop a new 

sports facility for the school.
 The PTA were thrilled to attend the event, and to host a 
family BBQ and raffle during the Sports Day activities. 

Thanks to all who entered the raffle and enjoyed food 
from the BBQ –  You helped us to raise an amazing 

£1500 for new school projects for the students

Don’t miss out…
We launched the all new         at Sports Day, and were very honoured to have 
the Mayor of Newbury as one of our first members, pictured here with one of the students at Sports 
Day.  You will see from the board (below) we still have numbers remaining, so there is still time to 
choose your number before the first draw. To join the CLUB and become a member please email 
the PTA on the address below with your preferred number and we will email you to confirm 
if the number is available along with how to make the £20 payment. We will also be selling 
numbers at school reception on Friday 28th June between 3:00 and 4:30pm. 
There will be 10 draws in total from September 2024 to June 2025 inclusive – 
that’s 10 chances to win up to £50! The draw will take place the first 
school Monday of each month, and will be independently drawn and witnessed 
at school. Winners will be published in our Newsletter, and notified by email ☺   

The PTA meet monthly often virtually but occasionally in person at school. Our intent is to support key school events, 
but also to plan other activities that can raise funds for projects and initiatives at school and to enhance the student 

experience. We are always looking for new members, new ideas for fund raisers and suggestions for ways to use 
PTA funds to enrich school life. Let us know your thoughts via the email below:

Who are the PTA?

pta.maryhare@gmail.com please contact us if you would like to get involved, or have suggestions for the PTA

Are you looking to buy 

School Uniform?

Our Pre-Loved Uniform Shop is open 

so if you are looking for any uniform 

items, then drop us an email of what 

you need. Don’t forget, you can 

donate items any time – please hand 

them in to the school office. 
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